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The School District of Cambridge Board of Education believes that curriculum evaluation is a means of assessing 
whether the educational objectives and academic standards adopted by the Board are being achieved.  
Curriculum areas shall be monitored continuously, and the overall program evaluation method shall be evaluated 
at least once every five years, in accordance with state law and regulations. 
 
The purposes for curriculum evaluation are as follows:   
 
1. To indicate curriculum strengths and weaknesses; 
2. To provide information needed for advanced planning; 
3. To show the relationship between achievement and the District’s stated goals and academic standards; 
4. To assist in the understanding of administrative regulations and the needs of the District; and  
5. To check on the suitability of the program in terms of community requirements. 
 
The Board shall delegate to the professional staff the specific evaluation of the curriculum, however, the Board 
shall make final decisions regarding the curriculum.   
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